
T U D E N T B U L L E T I N

ANNOUNCEMENTS_____________ APRIL 18, 1990____________ SPRING SEMESTER
CHAPEL SCHEDULE

THURSDAY, APRIL 19 .............................  MARC PEARSON
FRIDAY, APRIL 20 .............................  AWARDS CHAPEL
MONDAY, APRIL 23 .............................  ASB INSTALLATION
TUESDAY, APRIL 24 .............................  KARISMA
WEDNESDAY, APRIL 25.............................  MISSIONS
* * * * * *ATTENTION GRADUATES******Your reserved seat tickets are 
available in the Office of Admissions and Records. Each graduate 
is entitled to 2 tickets.
ATTENTION ALL SINGLES (and others)! Interested in the principles 
of N.T. dating? See the special announcement IN THIS BULLETIN!!!
JOB OPPORTUNITIES! Eastside Foursquare Church has an opening for 
an Elementary Pastor Assistant. Contact Marvin Beresfort at 488­
2500. Addy New Life Assembly is seeking a qualified individual 
for Youth/CE Intern for the Summer. Contact Pastor Dan Stone at 
1-509-935-4369 in Addy, Washington. Faith Center in Monroe has 
an opening for Youth/Worship (youth) Leader also helping with the 
Royal Rangers. Contact Pastor Jon Hagebusch at 1-794-8598. 
Christian Life Center in Port Orchard is seeking a qualified 
married couple for Youth/Evanqelism. Contact Pastor Terry 
Kirschman at 1-876-5595. Richfield Assembly of God has a Summer 
Internship available for Youth Ministry. Housing provided, love 
offering, and help with seeking a part-time job. Contact Pastor 
Velma Trimble, 1-208-487-3777 in Richfield, Idaho. Othello 
Assem. of God also is seeking a Youth Ministry Intern for Summer, 
Contact Pastor Kruger, 1-509-488-9439, Othello, WA.
HOW COULD JESUS BE BORN 4 TO 6 YEARS BEFORE CHRIST? SEE BULLETIN
ACADEMIC ADVISING, FALL 1990___ For those students who are
continuing from Spring Semester into Fall Semester, there are two 
days set aside in the month of August during which you can meet 
with you faculty advisor. This will allow you to meet with your 
advisor and spend some quality time prior to the rush of 
Registration Week which occurs after Labor Day. Faculty will be 
in their offices and available to meet with continuing students 
on August 24 and August 31 from the hours of 10:00 to 12:00 and 
1:00 to 3:00. Continuing students are encouraged to meet with 
their advisors during one of these times in order to plan their 
schedule and receive counsel ahead of the actual Regis, days.
IF A.D. MEANS after death (as I've sometimes heard), how could 
Jesus have been crucified in A.D. 30? (Or is that 30 A.D.?) Keep 
looking.......for announcement!



DID YOU KNOW T H A T ........ Washington's two statues in the
Nation's Capitol Hall of Statuary are both of religious figures? 
That the rivalry between Anaconda and Butte, Montana has deeper 
roots than merely athletic competition? That Oregon has a 
history of being a "laboratory for political democracy"? That 
Idaho had some of the most radical labor activity in U.S. history 
around the turn of the century? Did you know that you can learn 
the true stories and earn two (2) history credits in Pacific 
Northwest History, May 21 - June 1 ?
MORE JOBS AVAILABLE! APPLICATIONS ARE NOW BEING ACCEPTED FOR 
SECRETARIAL/CLERICAL POSITIONS AT NORTHWEST COLLEGE. SEE THE 
RECEPTIONIST IN THE ADMINISTRATION BLDG., FOR AN APPLICATION.
THERE WERE ONLY seventy weeks between Daniel (in the time of 
Nebuchadnezzar and Cyrus) and the coming of Christ?! Keep 
looking in the bulletin.
NEEDING SUMMER EMPLOYMENT? Wide variety of job opportunities - 
part-time or full-time. Kelly's Services will be interviewing on 
Campus April 24, Tuesday, from 10:30AM to 12:00 noon. This will 
be informal and personal. They will have a table in the 
Administration Lobby. Drop by during that time if you are 
interested.
SPRING CONCERT...April 26 at 7:30PM in the Chapel, featuring our 
College Choir, Northwest Sounds, instrumental ensembles and our 
Applied Music Faculty. COME AND ENJOY!
DID PAUL DIE IN A.D. 64? OR 66? OR 68? OR ? WHAT DIFFERENCE 
DOES IT MAKE? Keep looking .................. for announcement!!!!
ANY STUDENTS DESIRING TO REVIEW THE RESULTS of the Taylor-Johnson 
Temperament Analysis, administered to all new students during 
orientation at the beginning of the school year, please make an 
appointment with either Professor Clark or Professor Brodin. 
Appointments can be made through the Secretary in the Dean of 
Students Office.
HOW CAN AN INSCRIPTION FROM A CITY NOT EVEN MENTIONED IN THE 
N.T., AND THAT DOESN'T MENTION PAUL OR ANY OTHER IMPORTANT N.T. 
CHARACTER, BE ONE OF THE FOUNDATIONS OF N.T./PAULINE CHRONOLOGY?
FREE!!!!!! SIX-MONTH SUBSCRIPTION TO "WEAVINGS" - AVAILABLE TO 
YOU AS A 1990 GRADUATE. SUBSCRIPTION CERTIFICATES ARE AVAILABLE 
AT THE RECEPTION DESK IN THE ADMINISTRATION BUILDING.
NEED TWO FASCINATING EASY BIBLE CREDITS?--------- Either way, you
still might consider Bible 431, Chronological Backgrounds of the 
N.T. (=Principles of N.T. Dating?!) N.C. Summer College, Session 
1 (May 7 - 1 8  ), Period 1 (8 - 9:50 daily).
(P.S. if you have any questions about that "N.T. dating" line, 
please see the Biology Department)



NATIONAL” LIBRARY WEEK IS 22-28 APRIL. In honor of National 
Library Week, Hurst Library will observe a moratorium on overdue 
fines for all library materials (other than reserve items) 
returned during that time. Normal fines will be assessed for 
reserve materials and for all materials returned before or after 
that time.

REACH FOR A s t a r -
n a t io n a l  LIBRARY WEEK 

APRIL 22-28, 1990

ASK A LIBRARIAN.
ALL REGULAR 2-WEEK LIBRARY MATERIALS will be due April 27. If 
any are not returned by that date, the cost of replacement and 
processing will be added to your account along with the fine for 
being overdue. For the due dates of RESERVE LIBRARY MATERIAL, 
please check he date due card.
If you have any library materials checked out to you that have 
not been returned, YOU WILL NOT BE ABLE TO BORROW ANY RESERVE 
MATERIALS (or any other materials) during finals week, April 28- 
May 3, until that material has been returned.
"WOW !i YOU'VE GOT A LOT OF NEW CASSETTES." That's what we are 
hearing at NC Bookstore. Check them out for yourself.
PLEASE RESPECT YOUR BROTHERS AND SISTERS trying to get some quiet 
studying accomplished in the library and socialize elsewhere.
Have you ever thought of writing a book, but don’t know where to 
start? Ask new author Diana Kruger, NC Grad, whose first book, 
WHO SAYS WINNERS NEVER LOSE? Profiting From Life's Painful 
Detours, is hot off the press. She will be at the BOOKSTORE, 
Wednesday, April 18, 10:15-2:00 to autograph her book and answer 
any questions you may have on how to get published.
PLEASE RESPECT THE LIBRARY MATERIALS by keeping food and drink 
out of the building so they will be available to others in the 
same condition you have benefited from.
LIBRARY HOURS EXTENDED FOR FINALS:
28 to May 3 will be:

Saturday 28 April 
Sunday 29 April 
Monday 30 April 
Tuesday 1 May 
Wednesday 2 May 
Thursday 3 May

The library hours for April
10am - 10pm 
1:30pm - 5:30pm 
8am - 12 midnight 
8am - 12 midnight 
8am - 12 midnight 
8am - 5pm


